Dear Congressman    ,
As your constituent, I am writing to Thank You for your support of H.R. 2707, MADE in America Act.  This bipartisan legislation is an important step in securing our pharmaceutical drugs and to end our reliance on foreign made personal protective equipment.  We need to support U.S. companies and manufacturers to provide a safe and reliable supply of critical needs.
I appreciate your leadership and continued attention on this important and critical issue.  We need to end our reliance on foreign countries.

Sincerely,


